
 
 
 
 

**IMPORTANT** 
 

Public Notice 
Mandatory Boil Water Notice 

 
 

Maintenance is being completed on the intake in our water 
supply. Effective tomorrow, Friday - May 5th divers will be 
completing an inspection and maintenance on the intake.  
You may experience a disruption in water service, some 
discoloration in your water and/or low water pressure.  

 
As a result of this, the entire Town will be placed on a 

MANDATORY BOIL ORDER until further notice. 
  

RESIDENTS ARE ADVISED TO BRING WATER THAT YOU 
MIGHT INGEST TO A RIGOROUS ROLLING BOIL FOR AT 

LEAST ONE (1) MINUTE.  
Ex. Drinking, brushing teeth, making ice, cooking, washing 

food, making tea/coffee/juice/infant formula and cereal.  
 

You will be notified once the order has been lifted.  
 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Town of Norris Point 

Town of Norris Point 
P.O. Box 119 Norris Point, NL A0K 3V0 

Phone: 709-458-2896   Fax: 709-458-2883 
E-mail: info@norrispoint.ca   Website: www.norrispoint.ca 

 


